
Amy-Leigh Douglas  

 

I am delighted to be able to introduce myself as a new governor to 

Holywell First School. My name is Amy-Leigh Douglas, and as a 

Head of Department at a local secondary school, as well a parent of 

a student who has progressed through the school and a current 

parent, I have a real interest in the future development of Holywell 

First School, as well as education as a whole. The particular focus I 

am passionate about is the curriculum and the enrichment it 

provides for our pupils. I look forward to being involved and 

supporting our wonderful first school in the future.  


